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Hello Jim,

All of us from the Deerbrook are proud to donate to the Never
Forgotten Honor Flight once again this year. I'm happy to tell you that
this is again the best turn out we’ve ever had. We are steadily growing
and our supporters have once again been very generous. So, with that
being said we have enclosed checks totaling $9115.00. With all the
crazy things happening in our great country this year it was amazing to
see all the wonderful support. We hope that the flights can begin
running again very soon. Next year’s date will be July 31%, 2021.

Sincerely,

Kevin Ashby



